
PLEDGE	WAIVER/REDUCTION	REQUEST	
FY	2023-2024	

To	the	BFUU	Board	of	Trustees	
	
I,	the	undersigned,	request	from	the	BFUU	Board	an	adjustment	of	pledge	(waiver	or	
reduction)	for	the	reasons	stated	below.	I	understand	that	BFUU	pays	the	UUA,	Pacific	
Western	Region,	and	Pacific	Central	District	a	total	of	$89	per	BFUU	member	per	year,	and	
directly	pays	other	costs	of	membership	(BFUU	newsletter,	Directory,	etc.)	and	so	asks	
members	to	pay	a	minimum	of	$89/year.	
	
☐	a	waiver	of	pledge	for	FY	2023-24	
	
☐	a	reduction	of	pledge	for	FY	2023-24.	The	annual	amount	I	will	pay	is:______________	
	
While	retaining	the	following	benefits	of	membership:	
	
I	request	this	because	of	this/these	reasons:	
	
	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

I	assert	that	what	I’ve	stated	here	is	true	and	correct.	

	

Signed:	________________________________________________________			Date	________________________	

Print	Name:____________________________________________________	

	
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
BOARD	USE	ONLY	SECTION	

Received	by	the	Board	on	date______________________________	

Approved												Denied											(circle	one)	

	
Signature____________________________________________________	on	date________________________	
	 BFUU	Board	President	


